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brmann@pacificlawyers.law <brmann@pacificlawyers.law> Wed, Jul 5, 2023 at 11:02 AM
To: Jerrick Hernandez <jhernandez@guamopa.com>, "James L.G. Stake" <jlgstake@gdoe.net>

Mr. Hernandez and Mr. Stake:

I enter my appearance on behalf of Sunleader Guam, Ltd. in the above-captioned appeal. Please
direct all correspondence and notices to my office.

This is to confirm that the protest is now limited to Hive Guam and MD Wholesale. The protest
against all other bidders is withdrawn.

Sincerely,

Bill R. Mann, Esq.

Berman Law Firm

111 W Chalan Santo Papa Ste 503
Hagatna, Guam 96910

Tel: (671) 477-2778

Fax: (671) 477-4366

Email: brmann@pacificlawyers.law

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information contained in this email and in any attachments may contain privileged
and confidential information. If you were not the intended recipient, please do not review, disseminate, distribute or
duplicate this email, but instead please notify us of the mistake we have made by return email, or by phone at
(671)477-2778, and then please delete this email.

IRS CIRCULAR 230 NOTICE: To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS, we inform you that any
U.S. federal tax or Guam tax advice contained in this communication (including any attachments) is not intended or
written to be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of (i) avoiding penalties under the Internal Revenue Code or
(i) promoting, marketing, or recommending to another party any transaction or matter addressed herein.

Berman Law Firm
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111 W Chalan Santo Papa Ste 503
Hagatna GU 96910

(671) 477-2778 (Office)

(671) 477-4366 (Fax)
Guam@PacificLawyers.law

Member, Pacific Lawyers www.pacificlawyers.law
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then please delete this email.

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=1c216e40d1&view=pt&search=all&permmsgid=msg-f:1770540470548440692&simpl=msg-f:1770540470548440692 2/2



